
   
 

Press release 
 

SCHOLARSHIP TO LIVE AND STUDY IN AUSTRALIA 
FOR YOUNG PASSENGERS TRAVELLING TO OR FROM MILAN 

BERGAMO AIRPORT 
The competition details have already been published online. Enrolments will open on 

1 September 2019. 

 
Bergamo, 26 July 2019 – SACBO, the company managing Milan Bergamo Airport, is investing in the 
international education of young high school pupils with a scholarship for a two-month school 
programme in Australia, organised by the non-profit Intercultura Association, a volunteer 
organisation established as a charity and recognised by Decree of the President of the Italian 
Republic. 

The scholarship is aimed at students born between 1 September 2002 and 31 May 2005. 
Essential requirements: all applicants must be passengers in possession of a boarding pass that 
demonstrates that they have travelled to or from Milan Bergamo Airport between 1 January and 
10 November 2019. 
All youngsters interested in taking on the challenge of an international experience and thus taking 
part in the competition for the assigning of the scholarship must prove themselves worthy and 
motivated to accept the opportunity for personal and cultural development in a different 
environment, hosted by a family in Western Australia and attending a local public school. 

 

The ability to interact with different worlds and cultures will be ever increasingly important in the 
future, and this requirement is particularly appreciated in an international organisation such as 
SACBO, which seeks to support young travellers, offering concrete opportunities for growth and 
development, helping them to feel they are “citizens of the world” and to have faith in the future. 

 
Intercultura, identified as a partner by SACBO, will handle all the activities necessary for 
identifying the most suitable candidates, preparing the young winner of the scholarship before 
departure, and providing assistance during their stay abroad. At the end of these stages, 
Intercultura will provide the student with a certificate detailing the educational objectives 
reached, the activities in which they have participated and the skills they have acquired, in order 
to allow the winner to have their credits recognised by their school of origin. 

Students interested in applying for the scholarship can enrol between the dates of 1 September 
and 10 November directly on the Intercultura website, following the instructions on the web 
page www.intercultura.it/sacbo. 

 

For further information, it is possible to contact Intercultura on +39 06/48882411 (Rome office) 
or by writing to segreteria.roma@intercultura.it. 
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